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November 15, 1973 

File No. 3.2.3 

Mr. John E. Low, 
Canadian Environmental Law Association, 
Suite 303, 
One Spadina Crescent, 
Toronto, Ontario 
M5S 2J5 

Dear Mr. Low: 

With reference to your letter dated Nov. 9, 1973, 
we are enclosing a copy of the proceedings of the "Workshop 
on the Philosophy of Environmental Impact Assessments in 
Canada". 

We would appreciate receiving a copy of your brief 
"Principles for Environmental Impact Assessment", in exchange. 

Yours very truly, 

ENVIRONMENT PROTECTION BOARD 

(),Q 
/ed 
	

R.C. Isaak, Secretary 
encl. 

This Board is sponsored by Canadian Arctic Gas Study Limited 
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